
 

 

 

 

 

January 10, 2017 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers of British Airways Mixed Fleet Cabin Crew: 
  

On behalf of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
(IAM), please allow me to express our boundless solidarity with the striking Mixed Fleet 
Cabin Crew of British Airways, members of Unite the Union, UK, who have been the 
victims of inferior pay and substandard conditions of employment.  

 
As the largest airline union in the United States, we know the challenges you are 

facing and the difficult circumstances you are working under. Only by supporting each 
other can our unions guarantee that employers will respect such basic standards as fair 
pay and favorable terms of employment. 

 
We support your decision to take action against the inequities British Airways 

created and will work with you to ensure that you prevail. 
 
In the spirit of international solidarity, we send our unconditional support and 

wishes for victory to our sisters and brothers in Unite. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
Sito Pantoja 
General Vice President 
International Association of Machinists and 
Aerospace Workers 


